
Looking after War Memorials and Honour Rolls is a Heritage Skills Workshop
presented by the Heritage Council of Victoria, Heritage Victoria in the Department of 
Environment, Land, Water and Planning and the Victorian Department of Premier and 
Cabinet.
This workshop is aimed at owners and managers of War Memorials and Honour Rolls 
and other historical sites.
It includes sessions on:

Documentation and records•	
DPC - Veterans Affairs Branch grant programs - Cathy Nash•	
Materials: stones, mortars, inscriptions, gilding, metals•	
Care, including cleaning and graffiti removal•	
Care of  timber honour boards•	

There will also be a tour of relevant sites to inspect practical examples from the course 
material. Lunch, morning and afternoon tea is included.

Presenters: David Young OAM, Adjunct Associate Professor at the University of 
Melbourne, is an experienced heritage consultant specialising in building materials 
conservation.  Jenny Dickens is Heritage Victoria’s materials conservation officer.

When: Friday, 12 June, 2014, 9 am - 5.00pm (Registration from 8.45am)

Where: Warrnambool RSL, Cnr Liebig and Merri Streets, Warrnambool.

Bookings essential: The workshop is free to attend but bookings are required. 

Email: pauline.hitchins@delwp.vic.gov.au (including dietary requirements)    
Enquiries: 03 9208 3622

NOTE: Places are limited: only attendees with a booking will be accommodated.

This is the final workshop in this series.
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